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Research Initiative Accounts (RIAs) of Departed Faculty/Staff 
 

General University Policy 
 
 
 

Faculty and staff who leave the University for other positions, retire, or leave their position for 
other reasons will leave any funds remaining in RIAs for which they are responsible within the 
University.  The funds may not be transferred to another investigator but rather will become the 
property of the Dean to use as needed to further research within the College, according to the 


